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Ethan B. has been 
very busy practising 
some Chinese writ-
ing, as well as count-
ing in Chinese too. 

Grace A. has done some  
super writing about her 
planet during our space 
topic. 

Grace D. turned 5. She 
had an afternoon tea in 
her garden with her nans, 
dressed in her favourite 
dress. 

Isaac had had a new 
microscope; he has been 
exploring leaves, insects 
and flowers with it. 

Jesse was experimenting with blue and yellow wax      
crayons. He melted them with a hairdryer and made the 
colour green. 
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This will be the last newsletter from Reception as the next one will be from Year 1 
welcoming you to the next stage of your journey. 

 Thank you so much for all the work you've been doing and all the photos you've been 
sharing with us. It has been wonderful to see what you've been up to during lock down. 
Thank you for chatting on the phone, it was lovely to speak to you all.  We know you 

will all be amazing in Year 1 and continue to fly.                                                   
Big hugs and best wishes! 

Mrs Wong, Mrs Hodgkiss, Mrs Gakhal and Mrs Dean. 

Here is a small selection of the    
photos you have sent in. It looks like 
the children have 
been having a 
fabulous time be-
ing creative! 

 

Amelia has been 
very creative, 
she helped her 
mum and dad 
paint a rainbow 
on her bedroom 
wall. 

Anabelle  has constructed a volcano planet. She used 
egg boxes for the volcanoes and ribbon for the lava.  

Arjun made a rocket, he carefully thought about his  
design and then glued it all together before colouring it 


